TO TO

Our Shepherd Ev. Lutheran School

508 MENTOR AVENUE PAINESVILLE, OHIO 44077 PHONE 440-357-7776 Fax 440-358-1149 www.oslpainesville.org

MELISA CARLSON, PRINCIPAL MCARLSON@OSLPAINESVILLE.ORG

DEAR KINDERGARTEN PARENT OR GUARDIAN,

Welcome to Our Shepherd Lutheran School. In order to best take care of your child's healthcare needs, there are medical forms in this packet which need to be filled out and returned to the school either <u>During Kindergarten screening in May or prior to the start of the school year in August.</u>

ALL COMPLETED FORMS ARE TO BE RETURNED TO OUR SHEPHERD LUTHERAN SCHOOL BY PAPER COPY, EMAIL OR FAX NO LATER THAN AUGUST 11, 2025. SEND QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS TO NURSE@OSLPAINESVILLE.ORG